
We had an awesome week! 

This week during circle time we talked 
about all the different things an oval 
shape can make. Everyone had a turn 
to go exploring around the classroom 

trying to find something that was 
shaped like an oval.  The kiddos did a 

great job!

On Monday, Miss Katie stopped by to 
sing and dance with us.  She taught us a 

new dance called “Slide Like a 
Penguin.” The kiddos had fun using 

paper plates to slide around the floor 
pretending to be penguins.  

For our craft this week, we continued 
learning about the oval shape by 

making oval shaped monsters and 
pineapples. 

For Hawaiian Day on Friday, we were 
invited over to the 4-year-old
classroom to watch Mr. Ed’s 

homemade volcano erupt.  Then for a 
special Hawaiian snack, we cut up a 

pineapple. The kiddos loved it!

Some of the stories we read this week 
were Shapes, Now It Is Winter, Little 
Critter Shapes, Penguin Says Please, 

and The Winter Wish. 

This month we are working on learning 
the oval shape and the color blue. 
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